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Managing Through A COVID-19 Winter,
Growing By Meeting Challenges

As Featured in Butane-Propane News

Marty Kirshner, partner and chair of the energy
practice at Gray, Gray & Gray LLP, is featured in
the Butane-Propane News article "Managing
Through A COVID-19 Winter, Growing By
Meeting Challenges". The article discusses
highlights from the “Managing Through a
COVID-19 Winter” webinar hosted by four
prominent firms in the propane and heating oil
industries in November. Among the highlights:
Generate Cash Flow. Kirshner noted the
importance of cash flow in being prepared for
the costs and risks of COVID.

READ THE ARTICLE HERE

https://s.rs6.net/t?e=k2LuG3xKIUU&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=k2LuG3xKIUU&c=3&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=k2LuG3xKIUU&c=5&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1104693178209&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10
https://bpnews.com/index.php/publications/magazine/feature-articles/2783-managing-through-a-covid-19-winter-grow-by-meeting-challenges


Recording Available Now!
Round Two - More Relief is on the Way

In case you missed last week's webinar or
would like a refresher on the information
shared, now you can access the recording
online.

The stimulus relief bill passed by Congress and
signed by the President at the end of 2020
includes $284 billion for a second round of
small business loans through the Paycheck
Protection Program (PPP). If you missed out on
the first round of PPP, this is your chance to

take advantage of this helpful program. Plus, businesses that applied for and received a PPP
loan in the "first draw" (and spent all the funds) are eligible to apply again.

During this webinar Gray, Gray & Gray helps small businesses understand eligibility for a PPP
loan, navigate the application process, and develop a strategy to use available PPP funds in
order to maximize loan forgiveness. Jim DeLeo, Kelly Berardi, Brad Carlson, and Derek Rawls
explain the key components of the second PPP program and what you need to know to apply.
Watch the recording now.

VIEW RECORDING HERE

Share Your Question Suggestions Today for
Upcoming 30th Annual Energy Industry Survey

If you have question suggestions for this year's
survey, we want to know!

At Gray, Gray & Gray, we are committed to
bringing you key information for your success.
For nearly three decades, your participation in
our Energy Industry survey has allowed us to
provide a "snapshot" of helping to establish
industry benchmarks and the standards by which company performance is measured. Help us
build a better survey for you!

Do you have question suggestions for this year's survey? Email your suggestions to us at
info@gggllp.com by February 26th.
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